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I find it quite ridiculous that this legislature would consider restricting the number of 

acres of canola, an oilseed crop, while simultaneously considering a bill to mandate 

only selling bio fuels, most of which could be made from that oilseed crop. Please do 

not restrict canola acreage in this state.  


